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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Forecasting wholesale prices 

Why is the feed in tariff for solar being reduced every year? You state you are trying or make it 

fairer for the consumers but we seem to get raw end of the deal as prices continue to go up. 

People with solar are trying to offset their bills and at the same time ensure Victoria approaches 

carbon zero and stop relying on coal plants to supply our electricity. You shouts be helping the 

Victorian people not helping businesses gain more from people. 
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